
 
 

Copenhagen, September 2023 
 

Dear Soroptimist Sisters, 
 

It is our great pleasure to announce the upcoming Nordic Days 2024 
to take place in Copenhagen from 

 
Friday 30th August – Sunday 1st September 2024. 

 
Under the theme: ”Women with an Agenda” we will enjoy Friendship, 

Empowerment of Women and Girls as well as Reflection on our organization 
Soroptimist International. 

 
More information about the Program, Registration etc. will come later. 

Please save the dates and  
follow us on Facebook: 

SI Nordic Days 2024 
 

We in the Danish Union look forward to welcoming you for three exceptional days. 
 
 

Best regards, on behalf of the Danish Union, 
 
 

Ida Gormsen 
President, Soroptimist International Denmark 

 
 
 

 


